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Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

The next Vision for Peace seminar is taking place this Saturday, February 20, in Spanish! Starting at 

12pm EST. 

 

Please invite members of your tribes, your family, any Ambassadors for Peace and other contacts that you 

would like to introduce the Blessing to. 

 

Registration is at the following link: visiondepaz,org 

 

You can also forward this video promo (linked in the image above as well). 

 

The seminar is free of charge, however, donations are appreciated. You can donate directly for these 

seminars at: hsa.givingfuel,com/vision 

 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact Dr. Ricardo de Sena at rdesena@ 

unification,org 

 

Thank you, 

 

Dr. Kone 


